                                                       FUNDRAISING REPORT

The focus for fundraising activities during April has been on the Quarters Ball Club monthly draw. Sales to date have been excellent. The first draw will take place at the Trust’s board meeting on April 29th.
In the coming months, alongside our monthly draw, we will be running on-line auctions in June, September and December. We are also planning to have a stall at the Club,s Lifestyle Event at Adams Park July 10th-11th.


John Jewell
